
 
 

 

Dear: ______________ 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you that 

_______________________________ will be participating in the Liberty Volleyball Showcase 

Tournament scheduled from February 20 to 23, 2025, at the Convention Center in San Juan, 

Puerto Rico. We understand that these dates may overlap with regular school hours. 

Given the significance of this tournament, which attracts over 420 youth teams and provides 

invaluable exposure to young athletes, we kindly request your understanding and support in 

granting permission for the student to participate in this enriching opportunity. 

The Liberty Volleyball Showcase is a renowned event that can significantly contribute to the 

athlete’s growth and development in the sport they are passionate about. We appreciate your 

cooperation in allowing the student-athlete to pursue their goals and represent their community 

in this prestigious event. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Liberty Volleyball Showcase 
 
 
 
 
Contact Information: 
 
LVS – 787-994-2664 / Mariel Marxuach 


